
Webinar  to  explain  Forest
Service plan
The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit will
putting on a webinar to explain the final Land Management
Plan.

The webinar will be Jan. 14 from 2-3pm.

The webinar will explain the plan, highlight changes from the
draft, and outline the remainder of the plan revision process
and include a brief presentation, followed by a question and
answer  period.  The  webinar  will  be  archived  on  the  LTBMU
website for later viewing.

Participants must have Microsoft Office Live Meeting installed
on their computer to access the webinar.

To access the webinar via Microsoft Office Live Meeting, go
online. Use the 888.844.9904 to connect to the audio portion
of the webinar; participant code is 4849484.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/01/webinar-explain-forest-service-plan/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/01/webinar-explain-forest-service-plan/
https://www.livemeeting.com/cc/usda/join?id=SJC6BZ&role=attend&pw=h%22w-F2TMx

